
Lee Energy Committee Meeting Minutes February 26, 2018 

Present:  Sharon Meeker, Barbara Wauchope, Mary Woodward and Lou Grondin  

Guests:     

The committee agreed that the Voter Information Guide warrant explanations for the March 13 vote are 

sufficiently comprehensive and that no further education actions seem necessary. Information about 

the energy warrants has been submitted to the Lee Town Crier and Lee Community Newsletter. Lou has 

now gathered several bids on improved lighting for the PSC &Transfer station, including bids that assess 

rebate eligibility for high- vs low-use lighting, and including a bid that Toby obtained for the Transfer 

Station. Lou will summarize the two most comprehensive and competitive lighting bids for presentation 

to the Trustees of the Trust Fund and will contact Revision related to assembling the lighting bid in the 

designated spreadsheet format for easy rebate calculation. Lou will also contact Revision to arrange for 

keeping the solar panel bid in effect. Mary will confirm with Professor Michael Mooiman to be the 

energy speaker (on New Hampshire’s energy mix/plan/future/competitiveness with other New England 

states) for the next education event. Sharon will contact John Tappan about a possible meeting date to 

present the lighting bid information. 


